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Two Riversides 2017. We know the date of the Festival’s 11th edition
Film and Art Festival Two Riversides will be launched, as always, in Kazimierz Dolny and Janowiec. The 11th edition will take place between July 29th and August 6th 2017.

Next year’s summer wouldn’t be complete without this celebration of film between July and August. Once more, cinema lovers can expect film premières (both Polish and foreign), special presentations, open-air screenings, as well as meetings with authors, of course. As is tradition, we will also be reaching out to other artistic branches, such as literature, music, and photography.

“We would like to give extra special thanks to those viewers who have been with the Festival since its first edition. They are the best example of how addictive Two Riversides is” –  that is how Grażyna Torbicka, the Festival’s Artistic Director, summarised last year’s event. We are certain that the most faithful audience members will visit Kazimierz and Janowiec during the upcoming summer holidays as well. We hope, as always, that new generations will grow to love cinema with our help.
